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19th July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Re:  Year 1 Visit to Conisbrough  Castle  
 
Our Year 1 class will be visiting Conisbrough Castle at the end of September / beginning of 
October 2024.  This visit will include transport to and from the castle, a discovery workshop 
and tour. 
 
We wanted to give you as much notice of this trip as possible as parents/carers will need to 
pay for their child to go on this trip.  The cost of this trip will be £18 per child and this will be 
available to pay on ParentPay when we return to school in September. 
 
Further details of this trip will be provided once we return to school in September. 
 
Please contact the school office if you have any questions or would like to discuss this further. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr S Silverwood 
Head Teacher 


